April 14th, 2016

Minidoka County Joint School District #331
310 10" Street
Rupert ID 83350

Re: Minico Senior Celebration

The Minico Senior Class of 2016 will be having their all-night senior “Drug and Alcohol
Free Graduation Celebration” on Wednesday, May 25" 2016 following graduation.
This is a wonderful opportunity for our seniors to celebrate their graduation in a fun and
safe environment with their friends. This annual event is being held at the MHS Multi-

purpose building and will be chaperoned by senior parents.

In the past the School District has been extremely generous and donated $2,000.00 to
the celebration. We are again hoping that you can support this great event by donation.

The money will be put towards prizes, activities/games, and food for the seniors.

We appreciate all that you do for the students at Minico High School through your

continuous donations and support.

If any questions arise please contact Jen Fife, Chairman (209) 312-2648 or Kindi
Crystal, Donation/Fundraising (208) 220-0750.

Sincerely,

Minico Senior Celebration Committee
P O Box 393
Rupert ID 83350



: 2016 MINICO SENIOR CELEBRATION g

UMWY The Senior Celebration Committee is again planning to provide Minico . ""*JJ
and Mt. Harrison High School Seniors with a fun-filled, “Drug and

Alcohol Free Graduation Celebration”. Last year's celebration was attended by approximately

95% of the graduating seniors. The graduates enjoyed a memorable and problem-free event.
Excellent support from many community members and parents allowed us to provide:

¢ A Safe and Secure Environment e Exciting Prizes
e Non-Stop Entertainment * Plenty of Tasty Food

The Senior Celebration is a way for us to congratulate the Seniors and sends a clear message that
celebrations can happen without the use of alcohol and/or drugs.

Minico and Mt. Harrison Seniors are encouraged to attend this celebration. The celebration begins at
9:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 25th, and will last until 4:00 a.m. This is a worthwhile event for those

in attendance with chaperoned activities (games, hypnotist, photo booth, sumo wrestling, monster boxing,
wrecking ball, mechanical bull, laser tag, obstacle course, DJ/lip sync, plenty of food and drinks, and raffle prizes).

Many community members and parents have expressed support and a willingness to contribute and
promote this annual event. We hope that you too, will help us make this year's celebration a success.
Without your assistance, we would not be able to offer this alternative “Drug and Alcohol Free
Graduation Celebration”.

If you have any questions, please contact Jen Fife, Chairman (208) 312-2648 or Kindi Crystal,
Donation/Fundraising (208) 220-0750.

Please complete the lower section of this letter and return it by April 31, 2016.

(Cut on this line and return bottom portion with your contribution.)

| would like to contribute 0 | would like to donate O | would like to donate
Monetary $ gifts and/or prizes Food and/or Drinks
Contributor:
Address:
City & Zip:
Business phone: Email:

Contact Name:

All contributions are tax deductible! Please do not send cash. Checks should be made payable to
“Minico Senior Celebration”. Thank you for your support!

Please send to: Minico Senior Celebration
P O Box 393
Rupert ID 83350



